
Delaware Investments raises $205,778 for Puentes de Salud in charity golf tournament 
 

10-year tally tops $1.7 million in donations to local organizations 
 

 
 

PHILADELPHIA, Oct. 14, 2014 — Yesterday, Delaware Investments raised $205,778 in its annual charity 
golf outing, the Delaware Investments® Charity Classic X. This year’s beneficiary is Puentes de Salud, an 
organization that promotes the health and wellness of South Philadelphia’s Latino immigrant population, 
through high-quality healthcare and education programs. Funds raised include a matching donation of 
$100,000* from the Macquarie Group Foundation. 

Specifically, the donation will help fund the organization’s new 6,500-square-foot community health and 
wellness center, right in Center City Philadelphia. The new facility will allow Puentes de Salud to 
centralize and expand its health and education programs. Last year, the organization provided direct 
clinical services to more than 4,000 patients. In the new space, they hope to see about 10,000 patients 
annually. 

This year marks the Delaware Investments Charity Classic’s 10th year. Since its launch in 2005, the event 
has raised more than $1.7 million for Philadelphia-area nonprofit organizations. Sponsors that have 
supported the tournament for all 10 years include Stradley Ronon Stevens and Young, LLP, Bank of New 
York Mellon, and Brandywine Global. 

Previous beneficiaries include: 
• 2013: YESPhilly 
• 2012: Rock to the Future 
• 2011: Habitat for Humanity® 
• 2010: Philadelphia Wooden Boat Factory 
• 2009: After School Activities Partnerships (ASAP) 
• 2008: The Cradle of Liberty Council & Philadelphia Futures 
• 2007: Philadelphia Society for Services to Children 
• 2006: Neighborhood Bike Works & Rebuilding Together Philadelphia 
• 2005: Operation Warm 

“We were founded in Philadelphia in 1929, and we feel it’s imperative to give back to this community 
where we’ve grown and thrived for 85 years,” said Patrick Coyne, President, Delaware Investments. 
“We’re honored to contribute to the great work these organizations do every day, and we couldn’t do it 
without our generous employees and partners.” 

Pictured: Delaware Investments President Patrick Coyne (left) presents the check to (L-R) Samantha 
Beers, Esq. — Board member, Alexandra Wollkoff — Assistant Director of Puentes Hacia el Futuro, 
Esther Morales — Director of Education Initiatives, and Steven Larson, MD —Executive Director of 
Puentes de Salud / Assistant Dean of Global Health and Professor of Emergency Medicine at the 
Perelman School of Medicine, University of Pennsylvania. 



 
*AUD. Conversion rate at time of approval applies. 
 
Delaware Investments refers to Delaware Management Holdings, Inc. and its subsidiaries. Macquarie Group refers to Macquarie 
Group Limited and its subsidiaries and affiliates worldwide. 
 
Delaware Investments is not an authorized deposit-taking institution for the purposes of the Banking Act 1959 (Commonwealth of 
Australia) and the firm’s obligations do not represent deposits or other liabilities of Macquarie Bank Limited ABN 46 008 583 542 
(MBL). MBL does not guarantee or otherwise provide assurance in respect of the obligations of Delaware Investments. 
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